
Chief Don Byrd 
Chief of Police 
Dallas Police Department 
Main and Harwood Street 
Dallas, Texas 75201 

Dear Chief Byrd: 

The•House Select Committee on Assassinations is 
interested in examining all the material, including but not 
limited to documents, memoranda, summaries, reports, recordings, 
etc., that your office possesses arising out of the assassina-
tion of President John F. Kennefly. 

The committee is also interested in obtaining an 
itemization of all such material that had been in your office's 
possession arising out of this assassination, but which has 
been turned over to any other person or agency.. 

Would you be kind enough to respond no later than 
October 20, 1976, as to your willingness to comply with the 
committee's request for such examination and itemization? 

S'incorely, 

Staff Director and Chief CoLusel 

;47)14  Richard A. Spraguid%(  

Select Committee on Assassinations 
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